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"Grass Course" Warm-Up Offered on Thursday, March 5,
for All Pony Sections

For Immediate Release

Wellington, FL - March 4, 2015 - The Palm Beach Riding Academy (PBRA) will be offering a pony
"Grass Course" warm up tomorrow, March 5, from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. at The Stadium at the Palm
Beach International Equestrian Center. They will set up a 2'6" pony course in the polo field (or
derby schooling area). Back numbers are required.

Ship ins are not available for the PBRA schooling session tomorrow. There will be very limited space
available for ship ins on Friday and spots are not guaranteed. Participants that plan to ship in for the
classic should be prepared to drop off and move the trailer off site. 
 
*Please note the Derby Field is closed to riding. Hand walking will be allowed on Friday (only)
from 8:00 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. for all pony sections. 
 
As a reminder:
As per the presidential modification, you are required to complete at least 2 classes or the regular pony
hunter sections in order for your classic points to count.

 
Please visit www.PBIEC.com or call 561-793-5867 for more information.
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